
 

 

 

Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7012 2920 0000 4559 9944  

June 26, 2014 

 

Neal Marianiello, Applicant   Case No. 2014-513                                                             

14 River Run                       Permit No. LRW.5055     

Carmel, NY  10512-6167         Backer:     Middletown Emporium LLC   

      Docket No. 14-362 

 

RE:     The New England Emporium, 286 Main Street, Middletown, Connecticut   

 

On June 26, 2014, after due and proper notice, the Department of Consumer Protection, Liquor 

Control Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on a question of Sec. 30-6-A23(a)(2)   

of the Connecticut General Statutes.   

 

Based upon the testimony and documents submitted at the hearing, the Department of 

Consumer Protection finds no violation of Sec. 30-6-A23(a)(2) and finds that this premises has 

two separate and adequate toilet facilities which are part of the permit premises,  and ORDERS 

your application for a restaurant wine and beer liquor permit GRANTED, subject to the agent’s 

final requirement of receipt of the completed publication notice.       

 

DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 

LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION 

BY: 

 

________________________________ 

Elisa A. Nahas, Esq.  

Designated Presiding Officer 

 

________________________________ 

Angelo J. Faenza, Commissioner  

  

Parties: 

Michael Stone, 23 Bunker Hill, Killingworth, CT  06419  

  

 

Non-parties: 

John Suchy, Director, Liquor Control Division 

Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.O. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 06518  

Connecticut State Library, 231 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106 

 

 

 

 


